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May 16, 2019

Mr. Tim Wyrosdick
Superintendent of Schools
6032 Hwy 90

Milton, Florida 32570

Dear Mr. Wyrosdick:

Judson C. Crane
CPPO, CPPB

Director of Purchasing and Contract Administration

6544 Firehouse Road, Milton, Florida 32570-3411

Phone: 850/983-5130
Facsimile: 850/983-5133

E-mail: cranej@santarosa.k12.fl.us
Website: https://sites.santarosa.k12.fl.us/purchasing/

Per the attached, it is requested by Pensacola State College that the School Board approve a donation of a
surplus bus. No present or future need can be found within the Santa Rosa County School System for this
item. Pensacola State College qualifies for donation according to Florida Statute 274.05. Recommend

approval.

Sincerely,

o W X i

Judson C Crane
JCClrp
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April 26, 2019

Mr. Tim Wyrosdick

Superintendent

Santa Rosa County Schools

6032 Hyw. 90 o
Milton, FL 32570

Dear Mr. Wyrosdick:
Re:  Surplus School Bus #8-96

Each summer, Pensacola State College’s Kids Coilege program has approximately -
500 children, ages 6 to 12 years, from our two-county area enroll in the summer
educational program. In the past, we have requested the use of Escambia
County School buses to assist with transporting the students around campus.
Because we no longer have that resource available to us, | am reaching out to
you to request that you donate one of your surplus school buses (bus #8-96) to
Pensacola State College for the purpose of safely transporting Kids College
students around campus. '

Sincerely,

TR )

Edward Meadows

President

c:  JudCrane
Ted Young
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Recreation & Leisure - Continuing Education Phone: 850-484-1797
Memorandum
APPROQVED
Dr. Ed Meadows
DATE: April 24,2019
TO: Dr. Ed Meadows
President
APP ED
VIA: Dr. Erin Spicer e

Vice President

Dr. Erin Spicer

VIA: Michael Listau %’ S\

Department Head of Applied Technology and Professional Services

FROM: Deven Walther-Thead MW

Coordinator, Recreation and Leisure — Continuing Education

SUBJECT: Request to acquire a surplus School Bus #8-96 from Santa Rosa County School
District for use during Kids College

This request is to acquire a surplus bus (#8-96) from the Santa Rosa County School District for use
during Pensacola State College Kids College Summer Program. The School bus will be used to transport
children across campus to different buildings where Kids College classes are held. For safety, this bus
will also allow us to keep children out of the elements especially when it is raining and hot outside.

Please Note: Upon approval Santa Rosa School District will need a letter from Dr. Meadows requesting
the surplus bus.

Notes from site visit (Inspected by Kevin Griffin, Supervisor Transportation Services): School Bus #8-96
Santa Rosa County is a well maintained 20-year-old bus. For our intended purposes to transport kids
around campus it should be fine. More cosmetic issues than mechanical were noted. Drove bus around
training course at the middle school. Engine had throttle response and shifted normally. Tires all had at
least 6/32nds of an inch tread depth. Brake linings were not worn to the replacement indicator on the
brake shoes. Interior needs a good cleaning and a few seat covers repaired or replaced. The bus has the
original paint from 1996. Pensacola State College may want to invest in a paint job in the future.

CC:  Mr. Frederick Young

Pensacola Campus B 1000 College Boulevard B Pensacola, Florida 32504-8998
DWalther-Thead@pensacolastate.edu
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